
Re: Asbestos Hazardous Emergency Response Act (AHERA) Notification 

As part of our commitment to ensuring the safety and well-being of our students, 
faculty, and staff, we are writing to inform you about our efforts to address 
potential asbestos hazards in our school building. 

Our school, Harding Fine Arts Academy, is housed in a historic building that is 
over 100 years old. Given the age of the building, it is possible that asbestos-
containing materials may be present. Asbestos, if disturbed, can pose serious health 
risks, including respiratory issues and cancer. Therefore, it is essential for us to 
take proactive measures to address this potential hazard. 

In compliance with the Asbestos Hazardous Emergency Response Act (AHERA), 
15 U.S.C. 2641 and CFR 763, we have conducted an asbestos inspection and 
developed an Asbestos Management Plan (AMP) to manage any asbestos-
containing materials found in our building. The AMP includes inspections, 
monitoring, and appropriate response actions to ensure the safety of everyone 
within our school community. 

As part of our ongoing commitment to transparency and communication, we want 
to assure you that we are diligently working to maintain a safe and healthy 
environment for our students, faculty, and staff. Should you have any questions or 
concerns regarding asbestos management in our school, please do not hesitate to 
contact Jeremy Williams, Principal at 405-702-4322  or jwilliams@hfaaokc.org, 

We appreciate your cooperation and understanding as we work together to 
prioritize the safety and well-being of our school community. 

Sincerely, 

Harding Fine Arts Academy




